
 
 

Missing 9-year-old Boy 

June 26, 2003 
Hemet 
2003-013 

RMRU was called to assist with an urban search for a missing 9-year-old boy. 
The boy was found before RMRU could arrive and the search was called off. 

 

 

   
 

  

RMRU is a volunteer search and rescue team that covers Riverside County and assists other teams with 
search and rescue efforts in other counties. Each member purchases their own equipment and takes time 
off work, without compensation, to participate in search and rescue missions. Team equipment is purchased 
from contributions from the community. We are a non-profit organization and are funded by donations from 
people like you. 

 


